
 

 

Expedition League Announcing Aberdeen Franchise 

 

WHAT: The Expedition League and the City of Aberdeen will formally announce the addition of its Aberdeen, 

South Dakota franchise. The Expedition League is a 10-team summer collegiate wood bat baseball league 

beginning play in May 2018. Announcements include formal lease agreement, introduction of team owners, 

details of player commitments, broadcast agreement, name the team contest and more.  

 

WHO: Aberdeen Mayor Mike Levsen and City officials, Expedition League President Steve Wagner, Aberdeen 

team owners Chuck and Mayra Heeman, others TBA. All will be available for questions and comments. 

 

WHY: Formal launch of college wood bat summer league team and related items. 

 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND: Media, community, baseball fans, general public is invited. 

 

WHEN: Thursday, September 7, 2017, 11:00 a.m. CST 

 

WHERE: Fossum Field, 8th Ave. NE & 390th Ave., Aberdeen, SD. Onsite parking is available.  

 

MEDIA CONTACT: Team Owner Chuck Heeman; Phone: 623-633-5567; E-mail: 

hubcitysummerball@gmail.com; Facebook: Hub City Summer Baseball; Twitter: @HCSummerBall.  
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